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 Times of Masses & Services         

 Sat   21st       June       5.30 pm         Chagford                    First Mass of Sunday  
 Sun   22nd      June     11.15 am         Okehampton            THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  

      5.30 pm         Okehampton             Mary Quigley (RIP) 
 Tue   24th       June                      7.00 pm         Okehampton              No Mass 
 Wed   25th       June      10.00 am         Okehampton              No Mass 
 Sat   28th       June       5.30 pm         Chagford                    First Mass of Sunday  
 Sun   29th       June     11.15 am         Okehampton            SS PETER AND PAUL - APOSTLES 

      5.30 pm         Okehampton              

 Sacrament of Reconciliation by arrangement. 

The Pope's Intention for June: For migrants fleeing their homes. We pray that migrants fleeing from war or hunger, forced to 
undertake journeys full of danger and violence, find welcome and new opportunities in the countries that receive them.  

Retiring Collection Peter's Pence: The 2025 Peter's Pence Collection will take place on June 29th. This collection supports the 
Pope's charitable works and has a long history of helping the Church's mission of evangelisation and charity. A cheque for 
£156.60 has been sent for World Communications Sunday. Thank you for your support.  

Card Machine: If you want to donate your offerings using the card machine, please note that it is situated on the wall by Our 
Lady's statue. Thank you for your generous support.  

The Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers: On Sunday, June 22nd, I have scheduled the new and renewal of the commitment for 
the Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministry in our parish. This will be followed by the start of distributing Holy Communion in both 
kinds at all Masses. There is a list on the notice board if Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers could volunteer when they are 
available to Minister the Blood of Christ. 

Communion by both kinds:  I intend to reinstate the offering of both the Body and Blood of Christ at all Masses. It is a personal 
choice as to whether you wish to take the Holy Blood, but may I kindly remind you that if you are feeling at all unwell or have 
any ailments, please refrain from taking the chalice until you are well again. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
Please consider signing up for ministering on the sheet in the porch.  

Family BBQ: Sunday 13th July at 12.30 pm, please note the change of date. Adult tickets £5, Child tickets £3, tickets on sale 
after Mass for the next few weeks. Please see the posters for more information or speak to Angie Scullion or Patrick Morris for 
more details. There is a sheet on the notice board to sign up if you can help with salads and desserts for this event. Thank you 
in anticipation of your generosity.  

Safeguarding representatives: For Holy Family Chagford, Justine Frain, St Boniface, Ann Radnor.  

A special request: Caroline Carling, one of our parishioners, has a son who is completing his studies at Exeter College. He will 
be embarking on a charity trip to a village in Uganda at the beginning of July. The village where he and his group will be 
volunteering needs items in good condition, including: New toothbrushes, Books, Trainers or Croc-style shoes, Bike helmets, 
and Gardening gloves. If you can help and have any items to donate, please place them in the labelled box located in the church 
porch. Caroline will collect the items over the next couple of weeks. Thank you in advance for your generosity! Please share 
this request with your neighbours, friends, and family to help us support this worthy cause, which will greatly improve the lives 
of children and families in the village. 

Vacancy: There is a vacancy for a Parish Secretary for All Saints Parish, Teignmouth. Please look at the flyer on the porch 
noticeboard for full details. 

Catholic Children’s Society (Plymouth): is looking to recruit an Assistant Grants Officer to work alongside the Administrator 
and support the work already taking place, facilitating the provision of goods agreed with the board, through the Essential 
Grants programme. This role is 14 hours a week, working from home, although based in the office at St. Boniface House in 
Ashburton. The hourly rate will be £13.58.  To discuss the role further, please telephone Karen Grute on 01364 645420. To 
request an application form, please email ccs@ccsplymouth.org.uk 

 

Prayers: Jerome Twomey, Norma Hynes, Patricia Almond, Cecilia Brunton, Mary Frain, Jan, Margaret Snell, Mary Sheridan, Jen 
Cleverdon, Claire Brown, Helen, Ann Durden-Higgins, Doreen Hughes, Pat, Michele Collier, Paul Selwood Wielink, Alex Joyce, 
John Keating, Tilly Rhodes, Anne Brooks, Molly Rogers, Janet Vickers, Elizabeth Gregory, David Jennings, Kevin Power, Rosemary 
Hopkins, Reta DeLarge, Justin Aldred, Jamie Shott, Alan Pook, and Jean Rhodes. 
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